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We are South: Democracy Day 
 
The College of Arts and Science along with the Office of Student Affairs is sponsoring a Teach-In 
on Friday, February 17, 2017, from 10:00 AM through 1:00 PM at the USA Student Center. The 
Teach-In will focus on democracy and its role in our academic community. All USA students, 
faculty, and staff members are invited to attend and to join what promises to be exciting 
conversations about democracy. A march on campus will follow the Teach-In. 
 
Some of the topics explored in student-led and faculty-led round-table discussions include:  
 
Globalization 
 
Immigration 
 
Democratic institutions  
 
The US Bill of Rights 
 
Diversity in a democratic society 
 
Future Citizens: local, national, global 
 
Science and democracy 
 
Freedom of speech 
 
Security and democracy  
 
Un-written freedoms (right to privacy, the right to free movement) 
 
Media and democracy 
 
General Education and democracy 
 
 
Students, faculty or staff members who are interested in participating in a round table 
discussion on any of these issues or other possible issues should contact either  
 
Dr. Bob Coleman, A & S Dean’s Office 
rcoleman@southalabama.edu  
 
Dr. Scott Carter, Department of Mathematics & Statistics 
carter@southalabama.edu 
 


